
 

 

 

 

 

NORTHERN CAPE PROVINCIAL 

 

 

GOVERNMENT 

 

 

 
 

 

OFFICE OF THE PREMIER 

 

POLICY STATEMENT: TREASURY 

REGULATIONS 

 
 

 

 

 



 

Office of the Premier: Policy Statement on Treasury regulations  Page 2 of 2 
 

POLICY STATEMENT  

 

This representation serves as a policy statement that the Office of the Premier has no choice but 

to follow and comply with Treasury regulations as such regulations are issued in terms of the 

Public Finance Management Act of 1999, which is a supreme financial management law of the 

Republic, to be complied by all government departments (including the Office of the Premier), 

trading entities, constitutional institutions and public entities.  Therefore, the office of the 

Premier adopted the Treasury regulations as its policy since they were first issued by National 

Treasury in 2005.  

 

The department has adopted all 34 chapters of the Treasury regulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Endorsed by SMT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


